
Welcome to Preparing for Emergencies by Building an Emergency 

Action Plan brought to you by the Technical Assistance Program at 

Pacific Gas & Electric. 

PG&E is passionate about safety, and even more committed to 

ensuring diverse suppliers are proven and prepared to serve in the 

corporate supply chain. 

My name is Pamela Isom, President and CEO of In Case of 

Emergency. And for the past 21 years, we've had the distinct honor to 

support corporations across the US with their emergency response 

planning, training, and equipment. 

As you're all aware, an emergency or natural disaster can impact 

your business, your customers, and their customers. 

This course will ensure your company does not pose a risk to PG&E's 

supply chain, or any corporation's supply chain. By having an 



emergency action plan, you will have the competitive advantage, 

tools, and action steps in case of emergency. 

 


